
1 
 

                                                                                                                      

 

Announcement of the International Scientific Conference "Rule of Law in Contemporary Society" 

 

On behalf of the organizing committee, comprised of esteemed members Dr. Meta Ahtik, Prof. 

Dr. Anna-Maria Getoš Kalac, Asst. Prof. Dr. Dijana Gracin, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Marta Dragičević Prtenjača 

(president), Assoc. Prof. Dr. Sunčana Roksandić, Prof. Dr. Ozren Pilipović, and Asst. Prof. Dr. Silvio Traverso, 

we are delighted to announce the  International Scientific Conference on the "Rule of Law in 

Contemporary Society." 

The conference aims to provide a platform for researchers, scholars, and academic scientists to 

present and exchange their experiences and research findings on various aspects of the Rule of Law. We 

greatly appreciate commitment of our presenters to share their knowledge and expertise with our 

audience.  

Conference Details: 

Event: International Scientific Conference - "Rule of Law in Contemporary Society" 

Date: July 10th, 2023 

Time: 16:00-19:30 CEST (local time in Zagreb) 

Location: Online Zoom Meeting 

Zoom Meeting Link: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89787427876?pwd=QXBJNU9wRjdZYjh5ZW52TFQzVk0wQT09 

Meeting ID: 897 8742 7876 

Passcode: 021287 

Please note that the conference will be conducted in English, and all session presentations will be 

recorded with the signed consent of the presenters. Participation in the conference is free, and we 

encourage attendees from different time zones to adjust their plans accordingly, considering the time 

difference. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89787427876?pwd=QXBJNU9wRjdZYjh5ZW52TFQzVk0wQT09
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The event is organized as part of the Central European Professors' Network, which is coordinated 

by the Central European Academy. It provides an excellent opportunity for scholars to showcase their 

research on the Rule of Law and contribute to the broader understanding of its challenges and 

implications. 

We eagerly anticipate your participation and look forward to welcoming you to the International 

Scientific Conference on the "Rule of Law in Contemporary Society."  

Thank you for your valuable contributions, and we are excited about the insights you will share 

with our attendees. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Marta Dragičević Prtenjača  

President of the Organizing Committee 

 


